
 
 

THE CORPORATION 
OF 

THE TOWN OF HALTON HILLS 
 

Resolution No.:  

 

Title:    War on Graffiti 

 

Date:    January 23, 2023 

 
Moved by:  Councillor M. Albano   
  
Seconded by:  Councillor C. Somerville    
 
          Item No.  

 
WHERAS Halton Hills has had a proliferation of graffiti on both town owned and 
privately held buildings, utility boxes and other infrastructure; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Town has been actively promoting public art across the 
community and has been making investments to beautify utility boxes and other 
areas; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Acton and Georgetown Business Improvement Areas 
(BIA’s) spend considerable time and resources on beautification and clean-up of 
our downtown business areas; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Town of Halton Hills public art policy has been popular with 
our residents. 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that Town Staff in consultation with the Halton 
Hills Chamber of Commerce, Acton and Georgetown BIA declare war on graffiti;  
 
AND FURTHER THAT staff report back to council on options such as charge 
back costs on utility boxes as well as communication options for the public to 
report incidents of graffiti. 
 
 
 

___________________________ 
Mayor Ann Lawlor 


